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Issuance of Inspector and Management Planner  

Certificates of Asbestos Safety Training (DOH-2832) 

 

 

Effective January 1, 2012, all New York State Department of Health Certificates of 

Asbestos Safety Training (DOH-2832) shall be issued for one discipline only.  Combined 

certificates issued for Inspector/Management Planner Initial (IMP) and 

Inspector/Management Planner Refresher (IMPR) training will no longer be allowed. 

 

Although frequently offered on the same day, training providers should note that Inspector 

and Management Planner courses are considered separate and distinct.  Each discipline will 

require separate certification.  Please also note that valid Inspector training is a prerequisite 

to completing Management Planner training.  This means that a trainee must have 

successfully completed an Inspector course and passed an Inspector examination (within 

the previous 12 months) prior to attending Management Planner training. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact the Asbestos Safety Training 

Program at (518) 402-7940. 


